
7 March 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Y3 – Roman Community Art Project – Friday 17 March 2017 
 
Year 3 will be walking to the Corbridge Roman Town – Hadrian’s Wall, on the morning of Friday 17 
March.  The children are taking part in the Roman Community Art Project this half term - Hadrian’s 
Cavalry Project.  The project is based on the history of the Romans and Roman horses.  We will be 
working with the artist Karen Macdougall.  We will have three sessions working with Karen 
(further sessions in school on 24 and 31 March) to create relief panels using paper pulp then 
carving the surface with the image of a Roman horse.  Within this each child will be working 
towards their own Arts award Discover.   
 
The work created during our sessions will be displayed at the Corbridge Roman Town as part of 
the Roman Cavalry Exhibition which is running in the museum from April to September.   
 
This project is a great introduction to our summer topic work.  
 
Our participation in this project is entirely free.   
 
The children will be back in school in time for lunch on Friday 17 March.  
 
Photography and Film Permission  
 

Digital images, photographic prints and film will be taken of the children participating in 
the activities associated with the Hadrian’s Cavalry Project.  Please see the attached 
permission form for further information.  If you are happy for your child to appear as 
detailed please return the permission form to us by Monday 13 March 2017.   

 
Clothing  

- Friday 17 March - please ensure that the children come to school with a waterproof 

coat and suitable footwear for walking.    

Parent Helpers  
 

- Friday 17 March (morning) – we would be grateful for two parents to help us walk the 
children to and from the museum and to spend the morning with us (from 9.30am to 
12 noon).   
 

- Friday 24 March (afternoon) – we would be grateful for two parents to help the 
children design and make their panels in school (from 1.00 to 2.45pm) 

 

If you are able to help out on either or both of the above dates please let me know.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Florek 
Year 3 Class Teacher  


